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January 27, 2025 
Greetings Huskies: 

What a great night at this year's Student-Faculty Variety Show.  I would like to give a Huge 
ShoutOut to all of our choreographers, script writers/ directors, student performers, stage 
crew and of course our faculty participants.  Thank you to Ms. Linda Walling, Mr. “Cadillac” 
Mike Wells and all of the parents, guardians, friends and family for supporting our dedicated 
and talented students.   I can’t wait for next year!!! 
 
We have a Big Week ahead as the Marking Period 2 comes to a close with Midterm Exams 
beginning on Tuesday, January 28th  and ending on Friday, January 31st.   
 

Please review the Midterm Examination FAQs document for important information regarding 
the exam schedule as well as policy and procedures including the following: 

●​ General Exam Questions 
●​ Attendance & Signing Out of School Early During Exams 
●​ Make-up Exams 

 
As a reminder… We will be operating on a half-day schedule on our exam days with students 
being dismissed at 11:15am.  Students should report for exams as follows: 

Midterm Exams Tuesday 1/28 Wednesday 1/29 Thursday 1/30 Friday 1/31 

Session 1-   
7:15-7:40- Study Period 
7:40-9:10- Exam time 

Period 1 Period 2 Period 3 Period 8 

Session 2-  
9:20-9:45- Study Period 

9:45-11:15- Exam time 

Period 4 Period 5 Period 6 Period 7 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your school counselor or case manager.   

Good Luck!!!! Let’s make it a great week!!!!  MCW 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CZxqNBbQrnujTjMjTM28gf3Nsz7UpWIpMogIsIJFFcQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CZxqNBbQrnujTjMjTM28gf3Nsz7UpWIpMogIsIJFFcQ/edit#heading=h.deerm45xeh0w
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CZxqNBbQrnujTjMjTM28gf3Nsz7UpWIpMogIsIJFFcQ/edit#heading=h.pnreymnb1ml8
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CZxqNBbQrnujTjMjTM28gf3Nsz7UpWIpMogIsIJFFcQ/edit#heading=h.1nz8v879k16c
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Student Attendance 
As the 2nd marking period comes to an end, it is a good time to review your child’s 
attendance for the year.  As a reminder, students that are chronically absent from school are 
in danger of losing credits in their classes.  In order to earn credit, students must not exceed 
10 absences during the first semester.  Let’s work together to combat chronic absenteeism!!! 

Daily Announcements 
Check out our MRHS Husky TV YouTube Channel for the latest edition of The Scoop and The Spork, 
our daily announcements, produced from our TV Studio Production and Broadcasting Classes. 

Upcoming Events: 
College & Career Planning Night 
The Matawan Regional High School Student Personnel Services Department is excited to 
announce our College Planning Series for Parents and Students.  Please join us on 
Tuesday, January 28th for an Understanding Financial Aid Workshop and Tuesday, 
March 11th for FAFSA Assistance & Information Workshop.  Both sessions will take place 
at the high school beginning at 7:00pm.   Click Here to Register for these events. 

Safe Driving Parent Night 
Matawan Regional High School will be hosting a Safe Driving Night  for Parents and 
Students in the Media Center on Tuesday, February 4th at 6:30pm. Please join NJM 
Insurance Group, Blair DiDio, our Student Assistance Counselor (SAC) and members of the 
Students Against Destructive Decisions (SADD) Club for important information on safe 
driving and Graduated Driver Licensing (GDL) laws.  

College Fair 
The Monmouth County Guidance Directors Association will be hosting their 2025 College 
Fair on Thursday, March 6, 2025 at Brookdale Community College.  Please register for a 
barcode before the fair at www.StriveFair.com.   
During the fair, colleges will scan your barcode to send you more information about their 
schools. The day after the fair, you will receive a report with information on the colleges 
with whom you scanned. 

Matawan/Aberdeen Fire Department 
Are you interested in becoming a firefighter???  The Matawan & Aberdeen Fire Departments 
are looking for volunteers.  Students interested in learning more about opportunities within 
the department can Sign Up Here.  If you have any questions, please contact  Tim Clifton,  
Department Chief - Borough of Matawan Fire Department @ timcliftonfirechief@gmail.com  
or by calling 732-522-2291.   

https://www.youtube.com/user/mrhstvprogram
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zOSaUan3fS989OyHuSxEAaxiYGQtGJqO/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScafaRKMNE8025UAl2cuXhw5HPCWpgcyY81-i0MgV5aG9KL0A/viewform?usp=dialog
https://mail-attachment.googleusercontent.com/attachment/u/0/?ui=2&ik=a6fd3ab80d&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-a:r1669558943649525341&th=19493977f2e478e2&view=att&zw&disp=inline&saddbat=ANGjdJ9D3wAtEcnvaC-AW8PemtNJj0tC2cj0tN3W8d4Q-oPq7bOpyTijG0Q_o1TbQ7MixUZj62QADeQYEYLrY4_HGEYB6reZxHzOSb66R1moMj2gFfXebbECjN1WOYCtrg3b4ZE6ktYSmhdtf9uwBInE_RS7toBG5D5NS4m1vKx6q54wQM-P2ljrXdngko824aNlypLKkW6Z6p5xKP-asYSczUz3hqYN_btmRJ1l2l5UuYmKIrRqCkdCyjyzxHOBIeqtDlxhejlW6T2-1Dxl01yVKDXU4j87Zjug3QMbukdIfx3PUpZ9m-w3wc2YDTWVECgY2bEm2aNMXF9bWOnycX8RMRNECfOE4xvzP9XgYp3hbKqkGsi5YglYa1Z8Ly4dtVm3nfE2ZICFzh-uX6GsGcs31kAAXV7mwY6t2NnMWDvtytNSjDLGXfJvqbErrJMFroONY50T5O2-YYAG-sTilvqJzgSOwX77R41svsukAsr51LzKEmY_FkBWPFZsDFe9PRoOuYjw8S5oKW4RkocybbynA9wZLd2c0jCkwzMAxGpJKTmp86bDQxDwqfMQFAGZwy0mU1ZjEPNDNlxUrQU3FJupBv2wWGm7qW1wI4kFVT35_deN-VsTd5ei7RC98mEZmRtRmS-jRJ3TZRi5rEnHQPw4FAEQW9r16JlP06GBzZ-JprZffY4J-N8r4aBUt1U5zugqEdsR9046uKNjTnmJFJ7E5FZIAGp5yylzdLjW5F_On7WEN-G5CKpVg6BDnRza3R9ygBEl_P0_XZBOcoN5U50wnPQlrz0PAiScHAQPxFXPmwNYD6lZK9BMj1mQVoXFrstlLrRBZ6AM9qPWPBt1-CkiWPDzpKD6CLx1st4rb6lRRrO6JFSauCt4mv0BXkGznPP-P4dNpk1Wo893lE598tmXMF1hNCIeFKJhBe9wn_86MYedpgSLxwT4W-pZiUWF6CgceNTU5kPO1I2U7uVw79g7S7B0YnNzXveshp6-rWNOYfKCXbCu3Vb4fQOWtbPvZH3XML-VRKYpOhnnoobRfC9oEUkuJTrVIg6vODiPag
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JfycJSRwfT0Vp4hn-9n_AB_3kzJ-q0tK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JfycJSRwfT0Vp4hn-9n_AB_3kzJ-q0tK/view?usp=sharing
http://www.strivefair.com
https://forms.gle/rpydUGDCVSS1LM8H6
mailto:timcliftonfirechief@gmail.com
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Junior Prom 
Junior Prom Ticket Sales are continuing throughout the end of this month! If you have 
completed the Junior Prom Google Form Contract and have not paid for your ticket yet, 
please stop by room 402 between now and January 31st to pay for your ticket. The LAST DAY 
tickets will be sold is Friday, January 31st. Tickets are $115.00 per student and can be paid via 
cash or check (checks made out to MRHS SAA). Please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Naimo 
with any questions or concerns! 

Senior Prom Info 
Attention Seniors!!!!  Prom Contracts will be available at the Security Desk Starting  
January 6th. Please review important information below: 

●​ Collection Dates: January 30th, February 13th, and February 27th after school in the 
main lobby. 

●​ Cost: $125 per person (cash or check made out to MRHS-SAF). 
●​ Important: Money will only be accepted with a completed contract, submitted in 

person after school. No exceptions—please do not leave it with the Security Desk or 
Front Office. 

Yearbooks & Student Recognition Ads 
Yearbooks and Student Recognition Ads can be purchased through this link (Jostens.com). Jostens’ 
final deadline for ads is 2/13/25. Questions? Please contact MRHS Yearbook Advisors: Mary Kate 
Shalhoub or Sheryl Kish. 

MRHS Parent-Teacher Organization 
The MRHS PTO is still accepting Membership for the 2024-2025 school year.  Membership is  
essential in assisting to fund programs, help with improvements to our school and assisting 
teachers/students with resources to meet their needs. When you join our PTO, 100% of your 
membership donation is used to benefit our staff, students and school.  Please check out our 
upcoming events: 

●​ MRHS Pocketbook Bingo - Saturday, February 8th 
○​ Pocketbook Bingo Table Reservation 

The MRHS PTO will be meeting on Monday, January 27th at 6:30pm in the main lobby of 
the high school.  All welcome to attend.  
 

Athletics 
Don’t forget to follow the Matawan Regional High School Athletics Department on both Twitter and 
Instagram @marsdathletics.  For up to date schedule information, please check out the Huskies 
Athletic Schedule.  

mailto:mnaimo@marsd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E9Kd7o2acsjatiP7Xpb_5vYuGkq28Hpg/view?usp=sharing
http://www.jostens.com/apps/jcom/router.mvc?code=YRBK&affiliateId=1057085
mailto:mshalhoub@marsd.org
mailto:mshalhoub@marsd.org
mailto:skish@marsd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jFrVL9GNMOBVz64Trp9c0WaDX2mJ8eiV/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DEnGMwOBV1--hELuFdU7k7GBx4H8186i/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dmKdwyZpdy1Frvsk_oxsUyErlxfMN1cJ/view?usp=sharing
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/
https://www.shoreconferencenj.org/public/genie/249/school/24/
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